

Navesink PTA General Membership Meeting Minutes

June 19, 2017

*Pledge at 7:30

*Last minutes meetings approved by Mr. Altobello

Budget: (Nikki Finkel)

-discussed the budget plan vs. actual and LY #s.....Budget Approved!

-discussed new events for the upcoming year; Bricks will be an ongoing "fundraiser" as a legacy to school and help build up the reading area in front of school, Augusta D'Amico in charge of this. Also discussed the idea of a "school store" where the students (5th graders) would partner with Nikki Finkel and sell various Navesink gear. "Beautification" ideas were discussed-making the outside of our school match the greatness on the inside. Top priorities were landscaping, mulching, and getting grass in the back fields. Also mentioned ideas to be more hands on learning for the classes and wanting sports equipment for the older grades. Will be an ongoing "job" and Mike Remy has volunteered to head this committee. All new ideas were approved.

Committee Chairs:

PTA memberships: Allyson Sonta will be the new committee chair.

Scarecrows: Laura Copeland will continue as the chair.

Fall Festival: Carrie Ercolino has done an amazing job but will be stepping down. Laura Copeland will be the head with smaller chairs below in charge of events. Carrie Ercolino will head the chili contest, Mike and Brenda Puskas will head the sports, Desiree Ciammaniconi will head the mum/pumpkin sale. Date TBD.

Yankee Candle: Amanda Kelly will continue as chair. Thought about changing it to the fall, but majority wanted it to stay in Spring.

Nicholas Event: Debbie Ericson will continue as chair, date in NOV

Artware: Teresa and Nicole will continue co-chairing

Theater Club: Gillian Forrest will continue, however is looking for another to help learn the position as she is stepping down after this year.

Field Day: Denise Jacinto will continue to oversee, but Allyson Sonta and Johna English will now co-chair.

Science Night: Becky Dixon will now co-chair with Liz Pavics Hilliard

Book Fair: Denise Jacinto will continue to chair; 1st book fair the 1st week of Dec; second will be March/April.

*Not all committee chairs were present, may still need volunteers to head

Open Discussion:

*Having a “welcome” package which would include upcoming dates for fundraisers and events.

*Mrs. Moyer and Mr. Altobello wanted to thank the PTA for our continued support of the teachers and the school.

GREAT 2016-2017...even better 2017-2018!